
November 2017 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held November 14, 2017, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 510 Auburn Way S, Auburn, WA.  

The meeting was shifted to the Auburn Denny’s on short notice due to the Kent Denny’s being closed for 
emergent kitchen repairs.  Twelve members and one guest were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Mike Haverly – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer  
• Bob Einhaus  
• Addis Elmore 
• June Elmore – Guest 
• Fred Gordon 
• Steve Helmick  
• Ben Jones  
• Trent Marvin  
• Kris Millard 
• Howard Rush 

  
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   
The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   The checking and savings balances were shared along 
with the income from 2018 Membership Renewals.  Eight renewals had been received before the meeting 
and nine more were provided during the meeting.  Thanks to all for their continued support.  Steve audited 
all of the 2017 expenses and income at the BECU main office this month and ordered some new checks.  
Steve and Dave Gardner coordinated the transition from Dave to Steve the responsibility to act as the 
Agent for the Non Profit paperwork with the state of Washington. 
Old Business:  
NWSR Winter Swap Meet: Saturday, November 18th, at Denny’s in Kent  

• The Winter Swap Meet will be held in the meeting room at Denny’s, 8 am to 1 pm.  Dave Gardner 
has sent out a flyer to all parties with details. The question of availability of the Kent Denny’s room 
for the Swap Meet was answered by the Regional Manager for Denny’s at the meeting.  The 
restaurant will be open for the Swap Meet on Saturday. Steve will follow up and provide email out to 
the group with status. 

Raider Roundup / RF Stevenson Memorial Contest Schedule for 2018  
• Howard is concerned about the contest conflicting with a California contest in 2018, so he will 

investigate the possibility to set the Raider Roundup on another weekend.  Steve will make sure to 
renew the insurance for the Chehalis Airport Flying Site for 2018. 

Northwest Skyraiders Annual Banquet:  January 20th   
• The location, date and time for the Northwest Skyraiders Annual Banquet was established.  It will be 

held at Vince’s in Federal Way on January 20th, 2018 at 7 PM.  Mike Potter is coordinating with the 
restaurant confirming the reservation of the banquet room. 

Swap meet at Olympia Airport Olympia,, November 4th   
• The swap meet at the Olympia airport museum was well attended by NWSR members both selling 

and buying.  There were lots of great bargains to be had. 



 

 
New Business:  
 
Mike Potter noted an event at the Boeing Museum of Flight, November 25th.  The link has more info: 
http://lakesawyerhawks.org/pdf/Flyer%20for%20Expo%202017_Pilots.pdf 
  
Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on December12th (2nd Tuesday of the month).  

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  

http://lakesawyerhawks.org/pdf/Flyer%20for%20Expo%202017_Pilots.pdf

